
 

 
 

 

12th February 2025 

 

Year 9 Options Evening - Wednesday 26th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As Year 9 begins the process of selecting their GCSE options, we are here to support both 
students and parents every step of the way. 

As such, we are pleased to invite you to our “Year 9 Options Evening” on 26th February 
2025.  

The evening will run from 5:45pm to 7:30pm.  

During this time, you will have the opportunity to meet with teaching staff from all option 
subjects, and attend one of two 25 minute presentations. 

The presentations will take place in the Duke of Edinburgh Theatre at the following times: 

●​ 6:20pm to 6:45pm - Option Process Presentation (first sitting) 

●​ 6:50pm to 7:15pm - Option Process Presentation (second sitting) 

After Options Evening, Year 9 Consultation Day will take place on 25th March. This will 
provide an opportunity for further discussions with teachers about your child’s learning and 
option choices. Students will then make their final selections before the end of the Easter 
Term. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Stuart Kennedy 
Assistant Principal 
 
 

 

 


